
From: Allen, Meredith 
Sent: 6/1/2011 5:45:22 PM 
To: 'mpl@cpuc.ca.gov' (mpl@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7) 
Bcc: 
Subject: PG&E Open Letter of Apology 

President Peevey, 

The attached open letter of apology will run tomorrow in ail major newspapers in PG&E's service 
territory. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Thank you, 

Meredith 

SB GT&S 0247272 
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